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Dear Student,          5 July 2022 
 
We hope that you are enjoying your well-earned break and we look forward to welcoming 
you into Christ the King Sixth Form in September. 
 
As part of your next steps, we would like to invite you to the Sixth Form Transition Day on 
Friday 15th July, to help to prepare you for life at CTK Sixth Form. You will meet with each of 
your A Level subject teachers who will provide you with material and guidance to support you 
in preparing for September. You will also have sessions with the wider Sixth Form team.  
 
The day will start at 8.45 in the Common Room. Please bring a bag and equipment for learning. 
You should wear your own clothes and you will be expected to provide your own lunch.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 
Mr Reddington and Mrs Woollard 
Sixth Form Teachers 
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